
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! I hope each of you were able to spend time with 

family and friends, and get a bit of rest and relaxation in, as well! It was exciting to see all 

of the smiling faces return to school re-energized and ready for the teaching and learning 

ahead. Before we know it, it will be spring, and students will have the opportunity to 

“show off” all they know and have learned with the “Smarter Balanced Assessment” for 

grades 3-5. For more information about the CCSS or the Smarter Balanced Assessment, 

please follow these links: 

http://www.k12.wa.us/CurriculumInstruct/default.aspx 

http://www.k12.wa.us/smarter/default.aspx  

As always, thank you for all you do to support students, staff, and our school community! 
 

Sincerely, 

Shawna Fraser 
Principal, Snowdon Elementary 

PTO News: 

Please join us for our 

next PTO meeting 

Tuesday, February 7th 

at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Snowdon library. 

Childcare will be 

provided.  

  

 

General Reminders and Information: 

 In the event that your child will be absent, 

please notify the school by calling the 

attendance line, 509-559-4302. 

 If your child’s after school plans change, 

please send a note to inform the teacher. 

 If you have questions about bus routes or 

schedules, please contact the 

transportation department at 509-559-

4523. 

 Student Drop Off and Pick-up: Please use 

the west parking lot for dropping-off and 

picking-up your child. The bus loop on the 

south side of the building will be reserved 

for buses only. Thank you for helping keep 

our Snowdon Cougars safe! 

 If you are in need of before or after school 

childcare, Cheney Parks and Recreation will 

be offering their ECHO program at 

Snowdon. For more information or to 

register, call 509-498-9250. 

 Don’t forget…Fridays are late start. Students 

should arrive by 9:15 a.m. 

 

January, 2017 

Ask your child about our “Eat Real 
Food” Harvest of the Month taste 
test. This month’s featured food is 
butternut squash! Students will 
have the opportunity to try 
butternut squash that is locally 
grown. Did you know squash are 
one of the oldest cultivated crops in 
the Western Hemisphere? Seeds 
found in Mexico have been dated 
to 8,000 B.C.E. 
 

 

 

                         The weather is getting colder.                    

          Brrrr! Please remember to 

          send your child with a jacket. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

January 3rd – Snowdon 

PTO 6:30 p.m.  

January 16th – Martin 

Luther King Jr. Day – NO 

SCHOOL 

January 21st – Ready For 

Kindergarten parent class 

at Snowdon 9:00-11:00 

a.m. 

 

January 26th – 2nd Grade 

Music Concert 6:30 p.m. 

 

January 27th – Mid-Winter 

Break, NO SCHOOL 

February 7th – Snowdon 

PTO 6:30 p.m. 

http://www.k12.wa.us/CurriculumInstruct/default.aspx
http://www.k12.wa.us/smarter/default.aspx


 

 

  

 

 

  

 

The January PACE character trait is 

“Fairness.” Fairness is treating people and 

ideas with justice and impartiality. Here are 

a few titles you may want to read at home 

to help teach your child about fairness: 

 

 

Healthy Habits For Avoiding the Flu 
The CDC recommends everyday action to stay 
healthy this flu season  

   * Cover your nose and mouth with a tissue  
     when you cough or sneeze. 
   * Wash your hands with soap and water.  
   * Alcohol-based hand rubs are also effective. 
   * Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth.      
     Germs spread that way. 
   *Stay home if you are sick. And limit contact  
     with others to keep from infecting them. 
   *Disinfect frequently touched surfaces like  
     bedside tables, bathroom surfaces, children’s  
     toys, door knobs, light switches and            
     telephones. 

Source: Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention, World Health Organization.        
www.cdc.gov www.who.int 

 

 

 

Counselorôs Corner: 

What happening in Snowdon School Counseling! 

 

Love and Logic Parenting Classes – Six class series of parenting 

lessons January 17th, 24th, 31st and February 7th, 14th and 21st from 

6:00-7:30 p.m. in the Snowdon Elementary Library.  Join us for one 

or all.  Free childcare provided. 

 

Classroom Guidance Lessons – Guidance lessons happen 

throughout the year in all classrooms. The goal of the lessons is to 

help your child be as successful as possible at school.  These lessons 

should help students have the necessary skills to be prepared to 

learn and solve problems. 

Small group counseling – Starting in January 2017.  Available for 

students struggling with a variety of issues including conflict 

resolution, making friends, anger management, and divorce to 

name a few. 

 

If you have any questions, needs, or concerns, feel free to contact 

me directly. ~ Mrs. Lefler (559-4304) 

 

 


